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Principal's Message
Please be sure to vote for this year's two vacant School Site Council parent seats by Thursday 9/3/20.
The School site Council is a school committee that oversees and supports the vision, goals, policies
and budget for the school. The council will meet 4-5 times throughout the year. Each council member
term is two years. Thank you for taking a minute to vote for the nominees and thank you to each of
our nominees for your willingness to take an active role on the site council. Please cast your vote here:
https://forms.gle/ZkUcyuQu8fa9aFrU8

Math Book and Supplies Pickup
We are doing a math workbook pick up for grades 1st - 5th on Tuesday, September 1st:
· 11:45-12:15: 5th grade
· 12:15-12:45: 4th grade
· 12:45-1:15: 3rd grade
· 1:15-1:45: 2nd grade
· 1:45-2:15: 1st grade
Please pull through the circle, remain in your car, and we will bring the materials to you. If you have
more than one student, you only need to come once.
We will be using all necessary safety precautions and encourage you to wear a mask as well. Thank
you.

Library News
The drive thru book pick up is a success. We had 43 library books checked out last week. Those books
are due this Thursday and everyone has a chance to join in the fun this week. Just place a book or
books on hold by Wednesday and then you will be able to pick them up on Thursday between 11:30 to
12:30. Your book will be delivered to your car by the masked librarian. You will be contacted by email to
let you know you have books ready to be picked up. All books will be quarantined when returned for a
minimum of 5 days. Here is a video explaining how to put books on hold.
https://www.loom.com/share/aa7d9ecebc934318825c63e2deac8bc8 If you haven’t �nished reading
a book you checked out you can renew it on this site by going to the menu on the left and looking at
what you have checked out and then clicking renew.
Don’t forget to check out the fun stuff on our virtual library page.
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-
1vT99UNvj7sv07INg9MyFp0MOiItob8RsbW3PUOW9xMm8zfx6zxq1Jg8gm-



-5eelc9e7Cq8tsFDhRrHM/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=3000 The virtual library has all sorts
of fun things to click on: storybooks lead to links of Mrs. Phillips read alouds, chapter book
suggestions with author videos and reviews, and lots of other fun mystery links to explore. I hope you
will check it out and come back often to see the new things that have been added. Hope to see you
soon. If you have additional questions feel free to email me, lphillips@chicousd.org

Virtue of the Month
Friendship

Using your words and actions to show others you care.
How YOU can show friendship:

Write a note to one of your friends.
Make a gift for one of your friends.
Say Hi on Zoom to a new person in your class.
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